
The Parish Post 
The latest news of  Skipton Parish Church Primary School 

Friday 1st March 2024 

Dates for your Diary 

Thursday 7th March   World Book Day—book swap / non-uniform  

Friday 8th March    Non-uniform—bring some chocolate for FoSP 

Friday 15th March    Red Nose Day—non-uniform, wear Red 

Tuesday 19th March   Year 6 Crucial Crew visit  

25th March—5th April   School closed for Easter Break 

Monday 8th April    School closed - staff training day 

TUESDAY 9th April    School re-opens for summer term 

This week’s Pride of Parish have been: 

Suffolk:  Charlie & Emily 

Swaledale:  Emily & Isabella 

Teeswater:  Hafsa & Rainers 

Dalesbred:  Noah & James-Thomas 

 

Oxford: Ericson & Ada 

Cheviot: Megan & Eva 

Herdwick: Lauren & David 

Well done, we’re all proud of you! 

World Book Day Reminder:  

Bring in your books that you want to swap from Monday 4th March. 

Thursday 7th March: all children can come to school in comfy clothes, 

even your pyjamas if you want or dress up as your favourite book 

character—it’s up to you! NO ONSIES PLEASE  

Book swap after school. 

Behaviour 

We pride ourselves on the excellent behaviour of our pupils.  

Unfortunately, some children are choosing not to comply with out 

expectations. 

Please could we remind parents that, on days when your child does 

not have PE, school shoes must be worn. Children choosing to wear 

trainers, to be defiant, on these days will be given pumps to wear in 

school.  If for any reason your child cannot wear their shoes, please do 

let us know, we do understand that sometimes things outside of your 

control happen. 



Friday 8th March 

Non-uniform day in return for donations of 

chocolate for our upcoming chocolate tombola.  

If your child has PE on this day, please ensure that 

they are wearing suitable clothes.  

   

The chocolate tombola will be held after 

school on Friday 22nd March. 

Money raised from this will go to 

support ALL children in the school and 

will help to subsidise trips, events and 

equipment throughout the school. 

Thank you for your support for this, it 

really makes a difference. 

 

We will share a link to a donations page next week. 

We appreciate that there are a lot of non-uniform days coming up in 

the next few weeks. Sorry they have all come at once. If your child is 

not comfortable with dressing up or would prefer to wear uniform, then 

that is fine. 

 

Wear red 

for the 

day! 



Around Parish this week 

This week, Reception and Year 

1 gave an assembly to the 

whole school on the charity 

they have been researching - 

guide dogs. They did an 

amazing job! 

 

In Music, Dalesbred are continuing their learning on Latin dance. 

This week, the children have been learning about quavers and 

have been playing A Minor and F Minor chords along with a Latin 

track called Everybody Move.  


